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Lunch 

NEW SUMMER TERM MENU 

Week 3 
Please pay lunches on School Money - 
£2.20 per day 
 
For this week’s menu see 
www.stmsw.co.uk/pupils/lunch/ 

Monday 21st  June:  Years 3&5 

Tuesday 22nd  June: Year 2  

Swimming 

Message from Mrs Hall  
We were thrilled to be able to go on our first school trip in a very long time this week – Year 4 had 
a great day at Walton – on –the –Naze. It was a joy spending the day with Year 4. 
Please keep sending your Jarbolas in! More information about our fete is below.  

 
 

 

     

 

 

 

Eco Club – Year 5 
Year 5 take part in Eco Club every Friday afternoon until the end of term. Children can wear 
their PE kits for this and will also need gardening gloves. 
 

Mrs Lovegrove 
It is with great sadness that we must inform you that Mrs Lovegrove is leaving St Thomas 
More at the end of this term. We will be sad to see her go and wish her all the best for the 
future.  
 

Reports 
In the next couple of weeks, you will receive your child’s annual report. If you wish to speak to 
your child’s teacher following this report you will be able to make an appointment at that time.  
 

Year 6 
We will give details of the leavers mass and assembly when we have finalized our plans.  
 

PSA  
Due to the delay in lifting lockdown we are not able to hold our 
school fete in the usual way. We do however want to give the 
children a fun day and of course raise necessary funds for the 
school.  We will be holding a fete day for the children on 8th July. 
For a flat fee of £10 the children will have a BBQ lunch, face 
painting, games, tombolas, lucky dip etc.  They will also be able 
to come to school in non-uniform.  Please, please continue to 
send in jarbolas as this will be one of the stalls your child will 
visit.  
We hope this day will be well supported as our PSA are working 
so hard to organize events in line with covid restrictions which 
isn’t easy when plans have to change. 
 

 

 

Do keep supporting our Euro 100 Squares too – the children are really enjoying seeing the 
sheets fill up with names. Kindly note, as mentioned here non-uniform day is July 8th not     
June 25th  as previously advertised. Thank you so much for your support! 

 

 Statement of Belief 

I notice that we are the same and we 
are different 

Prayer of the Week 
P  - Please be kind and share with others 
E  - Everyone is different in many ways 
A  - Actions mean more than words 
C  - Caring is sharing 
E  - Each and every one of us is different but we all have God and Jesus in our    hearts. 
 

By Diya, Emily, Teddy, Eliza, Chloe and Thea -  Year 2 

 

Diary Dates 
 

June 
23rd June – Y6 Rounders Tournament at 
SWCHS 
 

28th – Year 6 to Grafham Water 
 
29th June – Year 3 visit to Audley End 
 
30th – Years 3&4 Young Shakespeare 
 

July 
8th – School Fete Day (non-uniform) 
 

13th - Leavers Mass  
 
 

16th - Leavers Assembly  
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